
 
 

Former Carolyn Rudow Dies After Long Illness 
 

CHATHAM – Funeral services for Mrs. Carolyn Rudow 
Westfall, who died Wednesday, March 29, at the United 
States Public Health Service Hospital, Staten Island, after 
a long illness.  Services were held Saturday at William A. 
Bradley & Son Funeral Home, followed by services at St. 
Paul’s Episcopal Church.  She was the daughter of Police 
Chief and Mrs. Richard G. Rudow. 

Mrs. Westfall, who was 22 years old, was born in San 
Diego, Calif., and had lived in Chatham most of her life.  
She was a graduate of Chatham High School, class of ’63. 

She is survived by her parents; her husband Daniel T. serving with the United States 
Coast Guard; an infant daughter, Carolyn; a brother, Richard, and a sister, Miss 
Nancy Rudow; and her paternal grandparents, Mr. and Mrs. William W. Rudow of 
Chatham. 


